
I would like to voice my support for the addition planned for 200 Cannon Green Drive! Mick and 
Carrie and their girls are a lovely family!
Becky Cohen
7317 Davenport Rd 
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As owners of 7371 Chapman Place, Goleta, CA, we are sending this email in support of the 1st & 2nd story addition 
project for 200 Cannon Green Drive (APN 073-221-041), (case #21-0020-LUP).
Respectfully,
Robert G. Burke, Suzanne & Larry Frounfelkner
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